THE UNIVERSITY OF TEXAS
HEALTH SCIENCE CENTER AT HOUSTON

SCHOOL OF PUBLIC HEALTH

OFFICE OF THE DEAN

P.O. BOX 20186

713/792 4425 HOUSTON, TEXAS 77025

9 May 1975

Henry Blackburn, M.D.

Laboratory of Physiological Hygiene MAY 15 1975

School of Public Health :

University of Minnesota LAB OF PHYSIOLOGICAL
HYGIENE

Stadium Gate 27
Minneapolis, Minnesota 55455

Dear Henry:

I was just maundering. My comments were intended to reflect highly
laudatory feelings. We do hope the northward migratory colleagues will
everse direction. Your selections for the Ann Arbor business was an
uncharacteristic stroke of genius on their part.

Best /regards ,
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Reuel A. Stallones, M.D., M.P.H.
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